
 
 

 

North Middle School Entry Sign 
 

 
Construction Update 

November 11, 2015 
 
 
Summary 
 
Masonry and electrical work on the North Middle School Entry Sign is presently ongoing.  Completion of 
masonry is anticipated by Thursday, November 12th.  Backfill and earthwork around site will be completed 
within a week.  Cast stone (revised by Hardin County Schools) has been ordered and is due on site on 
December 3rd.  All work will be completed upon receipt. 
 
Change Order No. 1 – ($3,525.81) Credit has been forwarded to Hardin County Schools for approval at 
the November board meeting.  This credit represents the savings from eliminating cast aluminum letters, 
eliminating the cast aluminum medallions, and revising the cast stone to make it slightly smaller.   
 

 


